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Date: February 1, 2022 

To: State Clearinghouse (For Hand Deliveries/Courier Service) 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

 

From: California Department of Transportation 

 North Region District 1 
1656 Union Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2021070412  

Project Description: Caltrans proposes to replace the Elk Creek Bridge on State Route 
(SR) 1 at post mile (PM) 31.5 in Mendocino County. The proposed project would 
improve the function and safety of the Elk Creek bridge by replacing the existing 120 
foot, 3-span bridge with a 140 foot, single span bridge providing 12-foot lanes, 6-foot 
shoulders, and a separated pedestrian walkway on the west side of the bridge.  

This is to advise you that a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address or at https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-
me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-environmental/d3-environmental-docs/d3-mendocino-
county. 


